Special Council Meeting 8 February 2023

In accordance with Regulation 12(4) of the Local Government (Administration) Regulations 1996, notice
is given that a Special Council Meeting has been scheduled for Wednesday 8 February 2023
commencing at 5pm in the Shire of Narrogin Council Chambers at 89 Earl Street Narrogin.

The purpose of the meeting is for Council to consider and accept the 2021/22 Annual Report.

Dale Stewart

Chief Executive Officer

Shire of Narrogin
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